Director of Golf Report Golf Commission Special Meeting December 15, 2021

Director administrative tasks:

- Completed proposed budget for FY23 and rates for 2022.
- Generating Chemical Use Report for 2021 to submit to State DEEP.
- Continuing to work with Town Manager and Director of Finance on evaluating RFPs submitted.
- Spoke with GolfNow and will be meeting after January 1 to re-evaluate.
- Attending CAGCS 2022 Winter Seminar in January.
- Finalized Early Order for chemical purchase.

Golf Course maintenance:

- Winterizing irrigation system, pump house and city water this week Completed
- Take down tent Completed
- Leaf cleanup continues Completed
- First application for treatment of snow mold Completed
- Started to apply sand to tees.
- Aerifying Par 3 tees.
- Sand greens when course closes.
- Washing equipment in preparation for winter service.
- Removed tree stumps #16, 17 and 18.
- Working to correct wire path issues for irrigation in field.
- Schedule winter maintenance of golf carts.

Faithfully submitted, Jerry Salvio Acting Director of Golf